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Expanding access to voting is what people should be working on, not disingenuously 

trying to limit access. Oregon needs to resist the fascist tide, not add to it. If there are 

vulnerabilities to mail-in voting, let’s work on fixing them, not throwing out the entire 

idea. Let’s be honest and open about this: there is no problem to solve here. It is a 

blatant attempt to limit access to the ballot for marginalized groups because of the 

belief that they represent votes for progressives. I hope the truth that NO Oregonian 

wants voting to be harder comes out and this bill is overwhelmingly rejected. 


